Upper Makefield Historical Advisory Commission (HAC)

Meeting Minutes = May 8,2017

Present:  Diana Kelly, Virginia Cleary, Maureen Ferrazzi and Supervisor Diana Nolan

1. We discussed the deplorable condition of the Scott Farm. It is the Washington Crossing
National Cemetery. The Barn is in good condition and the entire site would benefit from
some care and attention. We discussed the possibility of asking the cemetery of turning the
farmstead over to the township for use as a historic meeting site.

2. The Pidcock family are interested in the grave marker uncovered during a local resident’s
home improvement project.

3. Maureen offered to ask her daughter Francesca Ferrazzi Bach, a graphic designer, if she
would volunteer to design a crest for Upper Makefield Township.

4. We discussed the size, design and the material for new historic markers.

The Board adjourned with the next meeting set for Monday June 5, at 3:30.

Approved May 12,2017
Respectfully submitted:
Maureen J Ferrazzi: Secretar




